
 

 
 
 

Third Grade’s Recommended Class Supply List 
Hello students and families! The start of a new school year is right around the corner. School will begin on 

Tuesday, September 4th and what a great year it will be! 
 

Here is a supply list that your 3rd grader needs for this year.  Students can bring in their supplies in the first few 

days of school but I would appreciate it if all students have their supplies by: Friday, September 7th.  Some 

supplies will be considered our community supplies, which will be used as needed in the classroom.  

  

Please make sure that your child has his/her name or initials on ALL of their STUDENT 
supplies in order to keep their materials separate from other students. 

 

For the Classroom Community For the Student 
• 2 Pack of Lined Paper (wide ruled) 

• 1 Bottle of hand sanitizer (10oz or 

more) 

• 1 Container of Lysol or Clorox 

Disinfectant Wipes  

• 4 Boxes of tissues  

• 2 packs of Black Dry Erase Expo 

Markers (black for student use) 

• 1 pack of Color Dry Erase Expo 

Markers (color for teacher and small 

group use) 

• 3 packs of No. 2 pencils (sharpened) 

• $2.00 to purchase Flocabulary.com  

• 1 pack of 3x5 notecards 

• 1 pack of colored pencils 

• a 2 pack of glue sticks 

• 2 Yellow Highlighters 
 

• 1 five subject spiral notebook 

• 1 Composition Book (Wide/Margin 

Ruled) 

• 1 clipboard 

• 4 plastic folders (red, blue, green, 

yellow) 

• 1 cloth zippered pencil bag (see 

picture below) 
 

 

 

Please do NOT bring any crayons, markers, pencil sharpeners, or anything that is not listed 

on this supply list for personal use.  Thank you! 
 

*We have condensed our classroom supply list this year because we would like to utilize an online 
program to further your child’s learning.  Please consider donating at least $2 per student so we can 
purchase Flocabulary.com for our classes.  We have used this program before and the students loved it; 
however, this program is expensive to purchase.  If each student brings in $2.00+ as part of their supplies, 
we could purchase this online program for the classes to use. 

 

I look forward to seeing you in September! 

- Third Grade Team 

 

 



 
 

 
 
 


